Press release: Spam email alert

It has been brought to our attention that some people have received spam
emails, purportedly sent from an ofsted.gov.uk email account, prompting them
to confirm their payment details via PayPal.

Please be aware that we will never ask for any fees to be paid to us through
PayPal. If you receive a suspicious email like this one, please delete it
immediately and take no further action.
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